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National Federation
of the Blind

Of Kentucky




August 18, 2013

Dear Patron:

The National Federation of the Blind of Kentucky (NFBK) will be holding its 66th annual state convention the weekend of October 4th, 5th, and 6th in Louisville, Kentucky at the Ramada Inn on Bluegrass Parkway.  Members from across the state will be present to discuss the issues that affect the blind of our Commonwealth.  NFBK is the state affiliate of the National Federation of the Blind (NFB).  Our National center is located in Baltimore, Maryland.  We are the largest organization of the blind in the nation with a membership of over 50,000.  We are the blind speaking for the blind.

In addition to conducting the business of the organization we will plan social activities for our members.   We are hoping that you will be able to help make our convention an even bigger success by donating an item that can be used for a door prize.  Door prizes have always been a popular attraction at our conventions.  The NFB of Kentucky is a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization. 

If you have any questions about the National Federation of the Blind, I can be reached at the above address and phone number.  If you would like to make a donation please contact Tressie Smith, a member of our NFB of Greater Louisville Chapter at, 502-749-6071. Let me take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your willingness to support our efforts through your generous contribution.  

Sincerely,
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Cathy Jackson, President

NFB of Kentucky             

Cathy Jackson, President





210 Cambridge Drive  Louisville, KY 40214


(502) 366-2317    
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